April 19, 2013

Paul Oliveri

Cliveri & Schwartz, P.C.

120 Broadway q
18th Floor

New York, NY 10271

5 il

Dear Paul,

On behalf of Public Citizen, thank you for renewing your commitment to our mission.
Your generous gift of $150 was received on 4/9/2013. Enclosed please find a receipt
for your records.

With your support we will:

¢ Preserve Access to the Courts: Public Citizen's attorneys advocate for
consumers in cases that directly affect preserving class action fairness,
eliminating forced arbitration, fighting corporate preemption theories, and
ultimately protecting a consumer’s right to access the courts.

e Eliminate Forced Arbitration: We're working to stop companies from using
forced arbitration provisions in form contracts to deny consumers access to
the courts. In 2013, we'li be focusing on the Consumer Financial Protection
Bureay, which -- thanks in significant part to our advocacy work -- has
authority under the Dodd-Frank Wall Street reform bill to ban such
provisions.

e Protecting the public interest before the U.S. Supreme Court:
Our attorneys have argued 62 cases before the U.S. Supreme Court.
Through co-counseling, holding moot courts, and filing amicus briefs, our
attorneys are involved in roughly one-third of the cases that come before the
Court each year. We also provide vital assistance to attorneys who were
successful in the lower courts, in opposing petitions of certiorari.

¢ Defend Victims of Malpractice: We're working in Congress to make sure
that corporations don't strip away individuals’ right to go to court.

Again, thank you for supporting our work.

Sincerely,

Director, Civil Justice Project
600 20th St. NW, Washington, D.C. 20009 - (202) 588-1000 - www.citizen.org
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